

Office of the Mayor A.J. Holloway

March 5, 2015

City Council Members 140 Lameuse Street Biloxi, MS 39530

Dear Council Members,

After much consultation with my family, it is with sincere regret that I tender my resignation from the Office of Mayor of the City of Biloxi, effective March 10, 2015. While it has been an honor to serve the City in some of its most difficult moments, it has not been an easy duty to fulfill. Due to an accumulation of health issues I must ask the people of the City of Biloxi to permit me to be with my family for the remainder of this municipal term; I know you will choose wisely when selecting my successor. I will keep you all in my prayers, and I ask only that you keep me in yours.

Sincerely

Mayor A.J. Holloway

140 Lameuse St. P.O. Box 429 Biloxi, MS 39533 228-435-6254 Fax: 228-435-6129

Visit online at biloxi.ms.us